MASONIC REGALIA.

At the Meeting of Grand Lodge, held on Wednesday, September 3rd, 1941, it was announced that, on account of restrictions imposed on the manufacture of certain materials, it will be permissible for ribbon three inches in width to be substituted in place of four inches where prescribed in the Book of Constitutions. This permission will remain in force until withdrawn or amended.

It was also announced that, in the Royal Arch degree, Sashes may be dispensed with.

GEORGE KENNING & SON, LTD.